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Monday 16th

Morning Session

Sustainability 
Comprehensive overview of 
of sustainability practices 
within the cosmetics 
industry, certifications, 
challenges, and metrics

Afternoon Session

Biodiversity, Regenerative 
Agriculture, and 
Bioaccumulation
The importance of 
biodiversity and 
regenerative farming in 
sustainable beauty 
products and the 
challenges of 
bioaccumulation

Contact secretariat@labunicosm.it to join us and discover sponsorships opportunities.

Tuesday 17th

Morning Session

Skineudex: the 
groundbreaking skin 
ecosystem analysis
The health skin barrier index 
bridging ceramides, skin 
functions and microbiota 

Afternoon Session

Young research: future-
focused projects driven by 
young researchers
Meet&Hit Contest: 
emerging talents presenting 
innovative ideas and 
showcasing their creativity  
Speed Dating:  one-to-one 
opportunity for young 
professionals to directly 
connect with industry 
leaders

Wednesday 18th

Morning Session

Advanced skincare and 
aesthetic science 
Cutting-edge  ingredient 
research on peptides, 
cosmetic formulations to 
medical aesthetics

Afternoon Session

Roundtable: Corporate 
Testimonials. 
Experiences and reflections 
on how companies are 
navigating and addressing 
the challenges of the 
modern cosmetic 
landscape
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